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Today is “B” Day                                                             
 
 

 

Stout Impresses at the Cipriano Run 

Congratulations to all our students who participated in the 

Cipriano Run! A huge congratulation is in order for the most 

grateful, humble, and hard-working kid I have ever coached, 

Rena Arabi who took first place in the 6th-8th grade girls run, 

and to Murad Ahmed who won the 7th grade boys run. Way to 

go Falcons. Thanks – Mrs. Crichiolo 

Girls track Team: Oct. 19 

All 8th grade girls / 7th grade managers who were a part of the Girls' Track 

Team last year, please report in front of Mrs. Crechiolo's room before AA 

on Wednesday, October 19th. Thank you - Coach Crechiolo. 

Falcon fund Winners 

The Falcon Fund winners for the week Oct. 10 

– Oct. 14 are: 

Waleed Naji   Grade 8 

Ali Ahmed   Grade 8 

Zeinab Harb   Grad 8 

Mohamed Zahr  Grade 7 

Ibrahim Dabaja  Grade 7  

Shireen Saleh   Grade 7 

Ali Mousaoui   Grade 6  

Dylan Ghrist   Grade 6 

Zacharia Elhaj   Grade 6  

These students can choose wear-a- hat pass, Lunch-with-headphones pass, or Front-of-the-Line pass.  

DHS Choir at Stout: Today 

The DHS Choir will be here today, Tuesday, Oct. 18, at 2:00 pm to perform 

for the 7th and 8th grade. The performance will start right at 2:30. Teachers 

will bring their classes down to the auditorium at the beginning of last hour. 

The performance should last about 30 minutes. 
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 Dodgeball Tournament: Friday, Oct. 21

All students (6th, 7th, 8th grade) who are interested in 

participating in the Dodgeball Tournament this Friday, Oct. 21, 

need to create their team(s) and submit them to Mr. Haddad or 

Mr. Vietinghoff by Thursday, Oct. 20.  

 No more than 12 players per team (both boys & girls) 

 No more than 4 teams per grade level. 

 Behavioral infractions can & will rule students out from participating or attending. 

6th Grade Intramural Soccer 

Stout middle School will be having intramural soccer for 6th 

grader boys and girls. 

 Students must form teams of 10-12 kids. 

 There will be 4 teams participating. If more than 4 

teams are submitted, then 4 will be selected randomly. 

 Please turn in the teams to Mr. Haddad in room F4. 

 The team list must include the first and last name of each student who will participate. 

 Each member will need to return a signed permission slip to be allowed to play. 

 Students must also have a 2.0 or higher on their report card to participate. 

 The deadline to turn in teams is Thursday, October 20th.  

 The first day for games will be on Tuesday, October 25th from 3:00-5:00.  

 There will be after school buses to take you home. 

The Battle of the Books is Back 

The Battle of the Books is ready to commence.  If you are interested 

in participating in this year's battle, fill out your registration form 

and visit Mrs. Acker in the Media Center on Thursday, Oct. 20 or 

Friday, Oct. 21 of this week.  Make sure your entire team is present 

when you register and receive your first book.  The deadline to 

register is Friday October 21st at 3:00 p.m.   

Next B1 Antibullying Club Meeting: Oct. 18 

Thank you for a great meeting last week! Our next Be1 

Antibullying Club meeting will be this WEDNESDAY, October 

19th in Room D3. Old and new members are welcome. See 

you there! Thanks – Ms. Alasry 
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Students of the Month for September 

These students have done a really good job for the month for September 2016. That’s why were 

selected as the Students of the Month. 

Main stream 

                 6th Grade                                7th Grade                                 8th Grade 

Emily Attard       Hussein Elharake     Lynn Harp        Alfarwq Sharif     Sadie Gerlach       Nate Hermen 

 

Bilingual 

              6th Grade                                 7th Grade                                   8th Grade 

Bayan Altalb       Abdul Albazo     Nawar Qabati        Mohamed Talool     Yousef Saleh       Ghadeer Aljafout 

 

Skate Night: Oct 19 

What:  Skate Night 

When:  Wednesday, October 19 from 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm. 

Where:  Lincoln Park Skating Center 

  1419 Southfield Rd 

  Lincoln Park, MI 48146. 

Admission: $6 at the door. 

 Roller skate rental is included in admission;  

 You can bring clean roller blades or roller skates with non-marking brakes; 

 No drop offs, please! (Every child comes in with an adult).  
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 Wear Orange on Oct. 19, Unity Day against Bullying

October is Anti-Bullying Month, so 

on Wednesday, Oct. 19, 2016, wear 

ORANGE in the school, workplace, home, 

and community. It can be an orange T-

shirt, tie, hat, wristband, socks, or even 

shoelaces. Let’s come together and send 

one large ORANGE message of support, 

hope, and unity to show that we are together against bullying and united for kindness, acceptance and 

inclusion. “One of every four school-aged children will be bullied this year…… It’s important these 

students know they are not alone and that they have the right to feel safe. Let’s send the unified 

message that bullying will no longer be accepted in this society. 

 Picture Retake: Nov. 4th

Another chance for those who either missed Picture Day, or didn’t like their 

picture: on Friday, Nov. 4th, bring your smile with you and retake your picture. 

No Halloween Costumes this Year 

 Stout Middle School will not allow any Halloween costumes this year. The decision 

was made because of the clown situation and to ensure the students’ safety.  

Dentists R Us at Stout: Dec. 16, 2016 

Starting at 9:00 am, Friday, Dec. 16, 2016, Dentists R Us will be performing 

some free dental services in the Team Room at Stout Middle School. So please 

take advantage of this opportunity, and visit Mr. Sabra’s who will print the 

required form for your parents/guardian to fill in.  

 Student Council Meeting: Nov. 9

Our next Student Council Meeting on Wednesday November 9, between 3:00 and 5:00 

pm. Do not forget to bring a snack! Thanks – Ms. Woolley 

Buy Your Lanyard at the Office: $3 

 Lanyards are now available for sale. Students can come to the office before or after 

school to purchase them. The price is $3 each. Thank you. 
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Math League Registration Deadline: Jan. 20 

Our Math League 2016-2017 contest will be here 

soon. It will be held on either Feb. 21, or Feb. 28, 

2017. The registration deadline is on Friday, Feb. 17, 

2017. Stout results last year were not bad, but we 

can still do better. Let’s have an early start and 

prepare a little better. Top scorers will get a Math 

League T-shirts along with Certificates of Merit, and 

other prizes, while all participants will get Certificates of participation and a Pizza Lunch. 

Let your teacher know if you want to participate, or contact Mr. Sabra. 

Make sure you visit the school’s blog to download samples of the questions and practice them.  

GeoBee Registration Deadline: Jan. 20 

Our GEOBEE contest will be held in the last week of January 

2017. Certificates of Merits and a Pizza Lunch will be provided 

to the top scorers of each grade. The top prizes in the National 

Championship are $50,000, $25,000 and $10,000 

scholarships plus seven $500 cash prizes. 

Let your teacher know if you want to participate, or contact 

Mr. Sabra. 

Last year was a good start for Stout. Let us make this year 

better. Please keep these dates in mind! 

Jan. 20, 2017 Deadline for Registration 

Jan. 23 – 27, 2017 Stout School Bees 

Feb. 6, 2017 Deadline for completion of state bee qualifying tests. 

Mar. 31, 2017 State Bees 

May 15-17, 2017 National Championship at National Geographic Society Headquarters, 

 Washington, D.C. 

May 19, 2017 National Geographic Channel and Nat Geo WILD broadcast championship 

 at 8 p.m. EDT 

 


